
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 November 2005 

8. ST ALBANS STREET AT SPRINGFIELD ROAD - PROPOSED CLEARWAY 
 
 The Board considered a request for the installation of a parking restriction (clearway) outside the 

St Albans Medical Centre on the south side of St Albans Street immediately east of the 
Springfield Road intersection. 

 
 The Board resolved that the parking of vehicles be prohibited, from 7.30 am to 9.00 am, Monday to 

Friday on the south side of St Albans Street commencing at a point 11 metres in an easterly direction 
from the Springfield Road intersection and extending in an easterly direction for a distance of 
35 metres. 

 
 


